
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2020 - 08 
 
TO   : ALL MEMBERS  
 
FROM   : MANAGEMENT 
 
DATE   : April 8, 2020 
 
SUBJECT  : PATRONAGE FEE FOR APRIL 2020 

 
Dear Members, for everyone’s health and safety, the lockdown has been extended until at 
least April 30.  Under normal circumstances, F&B consumables must be used within the 
month they are charged, otherwise it is forfeited in favour of Valley Golf, as there is no carry 
over.  Due to unusual   prevailing circumstances, the management is providing an option to 
each member: 
 
A. Carry over your F&B consumables for the month of April, amounting to P400  to be 
credited back to your account,  
 
B. Authorize management to use this money as continuing financial support to Caddies 
and Caddie Assistants during the extended lockdown period. 
 
Please contact the Management thru email to info@valleygolf.com.ph or text/viber to 0945 
729 3022 before April 19, 2020 with your choice of either A or B above.  Failure to respond 
within the above stated period (April 19, 2020) shall be construed by the management that 
you chose Option B. 
 
We hope everyone is safe and healthy, and we look forward to seeing you soon at Valley 
Golf. 
 
 
       THE MANAGEMENT 
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